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Province Lake
Association

Hi Folks,

Just a quick post to let you know that we had
a small typo in our last newsletter. In the
President's message, we said that we are the
only lake in the area that is invasive free.
What we meant to says is we are one of the
only lakes in the area that is invasive free....
there are several. We will be making an edit
to the newsletter shortly, but also wanted to
let you all know with this post as well.

The PLA
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